

News by the Sea.

Bi weekly newsletter for Parents and Carers.

Friday, 12 February 2016

Stone Bay School

70 Stone Road, Broadstairs, Kent. CT10 1EB

01843 863 421

office@stone-bay.kent.sch.uk



News from the Headteacher:

I was delighted to meet with our three new parent governors, Caroline, Tony and Ruth last week for an informal discussion. It was even better to see them all turn up at our Full governors meeting on Tuesday. A special thanks here, for putting yourself forward for this challenging role. I am really looking forward to working with them to ensure the future of the school in the years to come.



News from the classroom:

This week is Wellbeing week. We are looking at how to keep safe and happy online. The students shared their experiences in assembly on Monday and have been completing work about online safety including making videos that were shown in Friday's assembly.

Joe, Lou, Lucy

News from the residential flats:

It has been a lovely fortnight in the residential flats, the children have enjoyed their usual activities with the added bonus this week Soft play had finished being refurbished, so we were able to attend for the first time since Christmas. On Wednesday 10th February the students enjoyed an evening at the theatre watching Dick Wittington pantomime, which was performed in Birchington.

Martyn

Events.

Safer Internet Day Assembly

Monday, 08 February 2016

Celebrating Achievements

Friday, 12 February 2016

Class 4 Assembly

Monday, 22 February 2016

Celebrating Achievements

Friday, 26 February 2016

Dates for the Diary.

Emotional Well Being Week

Monday, 08 February 2016

Holiday

Monday, 15 February 2016

Book Week

Monday, 29 February 2016

Useful information:

SBS Governing Body.

http://stone-bay.kent.sch.uk/full-governing-body/

Information on Governance.

http://www.bbc.co.uk/schools/parents/school governor/

Our communication team is running a half day course from 9.30am on 18th May 2016 at Foreland School, Broadstairs entitled Symbol Awareness. This is a free course but would you please let us know if you are interested as we need to book seats. Thank you.



<u>Symbols</u> for our <u>Signs</u> of the week.		
Week 1.		
To Dance	To Run	To kick
To Walk	Ride a bike	To Swim
Week 2.		
Chocolate	Love	Flowers
Friend	Sharing	Giving

If anyone needs any updated resources (social stories, PECS books etc) Please contact the communication team @: jarnold@stone-bay.kent.sch.uk ncornish@stone-bay.kent.sch.uk